
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

          

12/11/2016

After the season kick-off in Duluth, with a couple free weekends before the next national, we were 
fortunate enough to pull off a Regional race in our hometown in front of family and friends. With 
mother nature being on our side and the Gogebic Community College supporting, we were able to 
create an impressive racetrack here in Ironwood, MI. This two day race marked the opener for the GNSS 
Regional racing circuit.  

After a long cold day, Saturday didn't end in Neil's favor, with him rounding out with a 4th place finishes 
in both of his classes. Sunday, was a different story; bound and determined, Neil came out to the track 
with his eye on the prize and raced his heart out, claiming a 2nd and 1st place in his finals! He was happy
to be racing in front of the local crowd and even happier to bring home some hardware this weekend! 

We would like to thank all of our sponsors for their support, next stop Winter Park, Colorado.




